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Hot School Meals

Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meal by midnight on Monday’s for the 

following week.
www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

————————

Up Coming Events 

w/c 17th July

Monday 17th July:
Year 6 Leavers Presentation at 
Bournemouth University. 6pm

Tuesday 18th July:
Year 6 Leavers Lunch
Year 5 Cassidy & Lloyd Webber Class 
bread roll baking

Thursday 20th July: 
Year 6 Bournemouth University Trip
Year 5 Armatrading Class bread roll 
baking

Friday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers Party

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

Thank you

Year 6 Update

Last week Year 6 enjoyed a visit to the Royal Signals 

Museum in Blandford. The children took part in a range of 

WW2-themed activities such as code breaking, Morse code 

radio communication, and exploring the museum. This 

helped them build upon their learning within their “We’ll 

Meet Again” project in which they have explored the origins 

of WW2 and how it has impacted the lives of British people. 

We were really impressed with the children’s behaviour and 

enthusiasm when asking questions to the volunteers. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to say how 

much we have loved working with the children this year and 

are very proud of their hard work. We know that they will 

have a successful transition to secondary school and that 

their new schools will be very impressed with their work 

ethic and enthusiasm for learning. 

Miss G Roots, Mr J Curry & Miss P Sharp

Year 6 Teachers

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/


Hot School Meals

From September 2023, the cost of a Hot 
School Lunch will be £2.60 each day.
If your child is in Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 they 
are eligible for a Universal Infant Free School 
Meals (UIFSM). 

As you will be aware our Hot School Meal 
provider is Forerunner, please see the link to 
their website: www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

Orders must be made by midnight on 
Mondays for the following week ahead.

Alternatively, you can order meals for the 
whole term in advance.

If no selection/order is made, then you will 
need to provide your child with a packed lunch 
from home. 

We do not have spare lunches delivered into 
school to cover anyone that has forgotten. 

Please remember we are a nut free school 
(this includes most chocolate spreads) and we 
promote healthy eating. Please see the 
attached menu for the autumn term.

----------------

Summer Holiday Activities
Please see the attached flyers at the end of 

the newsletter for information about Summer 
Holiday Activities

Summer Reading Challenge

This year's Summer Reading Challenge has a 
physical activity theme and is called 'Ready, 
Set, Read!'. It is games, play and sport related 
with an emphasis on keeping minds and 
bodies active over the holidays

Please see the activity sheet at the end of the 
newsletter. There is also a short animation 
video on YouTube that gives a brief outline of 
the challenge for older children.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WZRqgmJL8K8

PTFA Update

PTFA Planning Meeting - Sunday 16th July
The Crown Pub 7:30pm
Planning meeting for the new Academic Year – We thought holding a 
meeting on a Sunday would enable some more parents to attend. 
Everyone’s welcome to come along and join in with the planning, feel 
free to come along and join us, we would love to see more of you 😊

Y6 Autograph Books
Please get in touch with us if you’d like to purchase one £4 Each

Uniform Preloved & NEW!
We’ve restocked our ‘pre-loved’ rail in the office with lots of items. 
Honesty box is on the office counter.
We’re always happy to receive uniform donations. Just pop them in a 
bag in leave under the ‘pre-loved’ rail.
We also sell new Uniform, please get in touch if you would like to 
place an order.

How to reach us:
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/ 
Email Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk 

----------------

New Deputy Headteacher
We are very pleased to announce that Ms Jo Smith (currently 
Assistant Headteacher) has successfully been appointed as Deputy 
Headteacher from September after a rigorous recruitment process. 
Huge Congratulations to you Ms Smith!

Farewell & Good Luck
We will sadly be saying goodbye to 
Mrs Jenny White and Mr Tom Clarke next week 
as they start new adventures in September.

New classes from September 2023
We would like to thank parents and carers for their patience with the 
technical problems we have had this week when sending out the 
new class information

Medication at school
If the school office currently has any all 
medication held in school will need to be 
collected next Friday, 21st July and taken 
home for the holidays.

Any left at the school will be destroyed as we are not permitted to 
keep hold of it.

New forms and medication will need to brought in at the start of 
September 2023.

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WZRqgmJL8K8
https://www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/
mailto:Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk


Hengistbury Head Writing Competition 2023

We are very pleased to congratulate Victoria C in Year 5 for being 
a winner in the poetry section of the Key Stage 2 Hengistbury 
Head Writing Competition 2023. The judges said “good 
alliteration in verses 1 & 4 (superb scorching sun smiles at the 
tress). Interesting ideas (transparent water has a reflection to 
show the world, appearances like a dream, the gentle breeze 
wipes my delicate face). I like the repetition of the “chorus from 
the field it springs up”, that reinforces the key message of the 
beauty of the river which is “meant to be”.

Well done Victoria! We are very proud of you.

WIZARDS
For  14 July 2023 

Pax – Sara Pennypacker

Pax was only a kit when his family was killed and 
he was rescued by ‘his boy’, Peter. Now the 
country is at war and when his father enlists, 
Peter has no choice but to move in with his 
grandfather. Far worse than leaving home is the 
fact that he has to leave Pax behind. But before 
Peter spends even one night under his 
grandfather’s roof he sneaks out into the night, 
determined to find his beloved friend. This is the 
story of Peter, Pax, and their journeys back to 
each other as war rampages throughout the 
country.

Badges and Awards

Y5 – Emmett B – Gold Reading Certificate
Y5 – Ella S – Gold Reading Certificate

Well done!

Reading Focus

YR – Keira B
Y1 – Kiki M

Y1 – Junior L
Y1 – Bradley S

Y2 – Amy C
Y2 – Taylor H
Y2 – Chloe T

Y3 – Thomas P 
Y3 – Evelyn E
Y3 – Sophie 
Y5 – Oscar C
Y5 – Oscar S
Y5 – Lola H
Y6 – Lara K

Y6 – Receive OC
Y6 – Madeleine M

Y6 – Isla V
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